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505 / 277-2346

15 December 1988

Eliot Porter
Route 4 Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eliot,

Enclosed is a revised copy of the contract for THE MONUMENTS OF 
EGYPT. I have sent the three original copies to Tim Seldes, 
so I trust that he will he contacting you soon about it.

I am glad to have this out of the way. We will meet with 
Eleanor after the first of the year to work out our contract 
with her on MEXICAN CELEBRATIONS.

All best wishes,

Dana Asbury 
Editor

Enel.


